
From:   Ron Center   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   April 07, 2010

Subject:   FCC File# 0029-EX-ML-2010
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In response to your inquiry The Boeing Company requests to withdraw this application for license
modification.    

Sincerely,
Ron Center
The Boeing Company
Frequency Management Services
Seattle, WA
(206) 544-6044


